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Reply from the Council of the European Union to the 
European Ombudsman's recommendation concerning 
the case 640/2019/TE on Council’s lack of transparency 
in the decision-making process leading to the adoption 
of regulations setting fishing quotas (total allowable 
catches) 

Correspondence  - 30/01/2020 
Case 640/2019/TE  - Opened on 10/05/2019  - Recommendation on 25/10/2019  - Decision 
on 29/04/2020  - Institution concerned Council of the European Union ( Maladministration 
found )  | 

Please download pdf document attached. 


